January 29, 2025 Chief Brent Schroeder City of Dyersville 338 1st Ave E Dyersville, IA 52040

Dear Chief Schroeder,

I am writing to notify you that I am resigning from my position as Police Officer with the City of Dyersville. My last day of employment will be February 12, 2025.

I appreciate the opportunities I have been given during my time with the City of Dyersville, as well as your professional guidance and support. I have greatly enjoyed the professional relationships I have created in the community during my employment.

I wish you and the City of Dyersville the best of success in the future.

If I can assist with the transition, please let me know.

Regards,

Andrew Siitari